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SEP 1 6 2005

Ms. Connie Marshall
7404 Patrick Henry Road, Apt. 4
Louisville, KY 40214-5226

Dear Ms. Marshall:

The primary responsibility of the U.S. Postal Service Office of Inspector
General is to prevent, detect, and report fraud, waste, and misconduct;
and to conduct independent audits and investigations of Postal Service
programs and operations to ensure their efficiency and integrity.

The issues raised in your August 28" correspondence do not fall within the
jurisdiction of this office. These matters do appear to be within the
jurisdiction of the office listed below. Therefore, we are forwarding your
complaint to them for their review and direct response to you.

For further information, please contact:
US POSTAL INSPECTION SERVICE
4™ FLOOR
1735 NORTH LYNN STREET
ARLINGTON, VA 22209-2020

Thank you for your interest in matters that affect the Postal Service.

Sincerely,
Carrie L. Fox
Director

1735 N Lynn ST
ARUNGTON VA 22209-2020
(888) 877-7644

Fax: (703) 248-2259




